
 
 

CRA NEWSLETTER, 12-12-2016 
 
Safety Concerns at Drop Off & Pick Up 
       Staff out on duty and observant parents have reported concerns recently about problems that are 
occurring during student drop off and pick up.  Some parents are not  following the procedures we have 
in place to assure student safety.  Cars are pulling up in areas designated as student walking zones, other 
cars are not waiting their turn in line, circumventing the order of those waiting and risking the safety of 
our students. 
       CRA is very concerned about child safety.  In the holiday rush every December, we have safety 
problems that arise.  Please remember in your hurry that our children’s safety is much more important 
than saving a few minutes for our convenience.  Procedures for our drop off and pick up have been put 
in place to keep to keep our children safe, so please remember to abide by those rules.  As a friendly 
reminder, a map of our Drop Off & Pick Up Procedures is attached.  Thank you. 
 

Band & Orchestra Holiday Concert 

If you have a student participating in Band or Orchestra classes, please join us this week 

for a Holiday Concert on Thursday, December 15th at 2:30 in the Multipurpose Room.   

 
ORFF Holiday Performances  

Parents, please join us for our ORFF Music class performance next week, Wednesday, December 

21
st
.  1

st
 – 3

rd
 grade classes will perform 9:00-9:45.  4

th
 – 6

th
 grade classes will perform 10:15-

11:00.  Marilee Evans, ORFF music teacher requests that the students wear red uniform shirts that 

day.  If they don’t have red, then white a uniform shirt would be great.   

 

 

Shakespeare Auditions coming soon! 
5th and 6th graders….the Shakespeare play auditions are here! 
 

Auditions will be after school on FRIDAY, DEC 16th 
. 

 

REHEARSALS begin on Tuesday, Jan 3.  
PERFORMANCES will be on March 15 & 16. 
 

[If you are participating in the ski program, you will need 
to audition on Thursday, Dec. 15th or before. Please contact Leisha Black for a time to 
audition: lblack@canyonrimacademy.org] 

 
Preschool Registration for Canyon Prep Academy 
       Registration for Canyon Prep Academy will be held in January.  If you are interested in 
having your 4 year old child attend a wonderful preschool, please attend the Registration Open 
House on Friday, January 27th, 8:30-10:00 a.m. in room 3 at CRA.  Applicants are accepted on a 
first come, first served basis.  A $35 registration fee is due at the time of registration. 

       CPA preschool is held Monday – Thursday, 8:30-11:15 a.m..  Tuition is $225.00 per 

month.  For more information, please check out Canyon Prep Academy Preschool on our 
website. 

mailto:lblack@canyonrimacademy.org


 

CALENDAR  
Tuesday, December 13:  5th Grade Field Trip to Discovery Gateway, 8:45-2:30  

Thursday, December 15: Band & Orchestra Holiday Performance for Parents, 2:30 p.m. 

Friday, December 16: Kindergarten Holiday Informances  

8:35-9:15 Tendick AM class, Multipurpose Room  

9:55-10:30 Hillyard AM class, Multipurpose Room  

11:20-12:00 Tendick PM class, Music Room  

12:40-1:15 Hillyard PM class, Music Room  

Wednesday, December 21: ORFF Music Holiday Performances for Parents, Multipurpose Room  

1st, 2nd & 3rd Grades: 9:00-9:45  

4th, 5th & 6th Grades: 10:15-11:00  

Thursday, December 22: Early Dismissal, 1:15 p.m.  

Friday, December 23 – Monday, January 2: Winter Holiday Break, No School 
 

 
 


